

## PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR SPRING MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND PA'INA

Friday, April 18, 2008 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Tapa's Restaurant and Lanai Bar (407 Seaside Ave., 2nd floor) in Waikiki Light pupus will be provided

RSVP by email to prideatworkhawaii@hawaiiantel.net, or by phone at (808) 543-6054.

- Discuss issues of concern to lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, intersex, and queer (LGBTIQ) workers in their workplaces and their unions in a friendly, supportive atmosphere.
- Learn more about Pride At Work Hawai'i's goals and accomplishments since its formation last year.
- Hear about the issues facing working people in Hawai'i, the US, and the world.

## All those who support LGBTIQ workers' rights are welcome to attend.

PAWHI is a chapter of Pride At Work (www.prideatwork.org), a constituency group of the AFL-CIO, and an affiliate of the Hawai'i State AFL-CIO.

The purpose of Pride At Work Hawai'i is to mobilize support between the labor movement and the LGBTIQ communities. We seek full equality, greater openness and dignity for all workers. Yearly membership dues for PAWHI are \$25, but no one will be turned away for lack of funds. For more information, go to www.hawaflcio.org/PAWHI.

Pride At Work Hawaiʻi PO Box 22416 Honolulu, HI 96822 (808) 543-6054 prideatworkhawaii@hawaiiantel.net www.hawaflcio.org/PAWHI